
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Fri 19th Nov 

 
 

YEAR 1 TO YEAR 6 PARENTS’ MEETINGS 
 

In light of our on-going Covid-19 precautions, the forthcoming Parents’ Evening Meetings will again take 
place by telephone. 
 
THURSDAY 2ND DECEMBER – CLASS 1/2H & YEAR 4 CLASSES 
MONDAY 6TH DECEMBER – CLASS 1L & YEAR 5 CLASSES 
TUESDAY 7TH DECEMBER – CLASS 2F & YEAR 6 CLASSES 
THURSDAY 9TH – YEAR 3 CLASSES 
 
Your child’s teacher will send out a Mobile App message, asking you to send an email to the class or year 
group email address that is currently in use. You will be able to request one of the three time slots that will 
be offered in the App Message. These will be afternoon, 3.30 p.m. to 4.30 p.m. and 4.30 p.m. to 6.00 p.m. 
 
You will need to reply by the date included in the message from your child’s teacher. 
 
Please note that we cannot guarantee that everyone will get the time slot that they request. 
 
Your child’s teacher will send a reply to your email with the confirmed time of the telephone appointment. 
Please be ready to take the call 5-minutes before it is due. 
 
Telephone appointments will be 5-minutes long. In order to keep meetings on schedule, this time-limit 
must be adhered to. 
 
 
NEW APPOINTMENT: 
 
Miss K. Hall has been appointed as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant, to take up her role from the start of 
the Spring Term. Miss Hall will work in  Year 6 in the mornings, and provide P.P.A. Time cover for other year 
groups in the afternoons. Miss Hall is a very experienced and capable H.L.T.A. and we look forward to her 
contributing positively to our staff team. 
 

PARENT PAY REMINDER 
We will be switching to Parent Pay on Wednesday 1st December, when it will no longer be possible to pay 
for things by bank transfer into the school bank account. 
 
On Wednesday 24th November you will receive your ParentPay Activation Code in a letter. If you have 
more than one child you will receive a separate Activation Code for each. You will be able to link all of 
your children into one account after you have activated an account for each of them. 
 
The final date for bank transfers will be Tuesday 30th November. It will be very helpful if all outstanding 
balances are settled by 30th November, so that every child starts with a nil balance in ParentPay. 
 
During the changeover week, bank transfer should be used to pay for school meals etc for Monday and 
Tuesday, and ParentPay should then be used to pay for school meals for the rest of the week, and 
beyond. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


